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SCHOOL NEWS                                                              
Term 2, Week 7 

Principal’s Message 

Respectful      

Responsible    

Learners 

Dates For Diaries 

June 12, 2025 
Edi the Egret 

Friday June 13 
Starstruck Evening 

Performance 

Saturday June 14 
Starstruck Matinee 

Performance 

Tuesday June 17 
School Public Speaking 

Finals 

Thursday June 19 
Stage 2 Sydney Excursion 

Tues July 1 - Fri July 4 
Stage 3 Camp 

Friday July 4 
Last day for Term 2 

Tuesday July 22 
Students return for Term 3 

Hello to our wonderful Seaham community and welcome to 
week seven. We hope you have had a fantastic week. Thank 
you to our community for your continued support.  

Staff News - Our community is aware of the ongoing struggles 
that Mr Eagleton is facing, supporting Liz and their children as 
they continue to battle Liz’s illness. Unfortunately the battle 
continues, meaning Mr Eagleton has needed to take leave for 
the remainder of term two. I am sure the community joins me 
in wishing Liz and James well. Mrs Granale has offered to 
teach 5/6E for the remainder of term. We are very lucky to 
have Mrs Granale. She knows the students well and will 
continue the 5/6E program. Thank you also to Mrs Bowman 
who is supporting Mrs Granale to ensure 5/6E student reports 
are completed and delivered on time.  

Starstruck - Today our students are participating in a final full 
and technical rehearsal in preparation for performances 
tomorrow evening and Saturday. Thanks again to Miss 
Broadbent, Mrs Roberts and Mrs Oldfield for your efforts and 
congratulations to all students involved. I am attending the 
matinee on Saturday and can’t wait to see the final product.  

Sporting Stars - Our students continue to excel in all areas. 
On the sporting front Callum Langlois and Jake Hostler have 
made Hunter teams for Soccer and Touch respectively. Well 
done boys. Check out the report for more information. 

Community PBL - This week our worthy community PBL award 
recipient is Archie Ott. Archie was nominated because he cares 
about others and has been spotted helping other students in 
the playground.  

 
Archie Ott 

Archie is a kindergarten student 
who goes out of his way to help 
others. Through his actions he     

has quickly become a caring and 
respected member of our school 

community. Recently he spent his 
break making sure other students 

had a handball to play with, 
retrieving it for them without    

being asked. 

Friday June 13, 2025 

 
Tomorrow! 



 

 

Public Speaking Finals 

Dear Parents, Families, and Friends, 

We are excited to announce that our Whole School Public Speaking Finals will be held 
on Tuesday June 17th, starting at 9:15 AM in the school hall.  

This is a wonderful opportunity for our talented students to showcase their public speaking 
skills and share their ideas with the community. 

We warmly invite all family members and friends to join us for this special event. Come and 
support our speakers as they present their speeches and compete for the top two positions 
for each stage to move into the next phase of the Hunter Inter-schools Primary Public 
Speaking Competition. It promises to be an inspiring morning filled with creativity,         
confidence, and enthusiasm. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Deb Bowman 

Public Speaking Co-ordinator 

Class Attendance - Congratulations 1/2O! 

Congratulations to 1/20 who have complete their class attendance poster!  

Classes earn a sticker for their posters each morning everyone is in class, on time for     
morning roll. 1/20 have chosen a pyjama out of uniform day for this Friday as their reward. 

 You can help your child's class earn stickers for their class poster by notifying the office 
ahead of time for planned absences (appointments etc) or by ringing through to the office on 
the morning of an unexpected absence due to illness or late arrival.  

Please remember absences need to go through the office, not your child's classroom teacher 
on Dojo. 



 

 

Student Athlete Recognition 

Lilly Dipietro represented Hunter Valley Gymnastics at the Tamworth Country Capital 
Cup. This was Lilly’s first Level 5 competition.  

Lilly competed extremely well, coming away with -  

* 1st in Level 5 division 1 vault 

* 6th in Level 5 division 1 Floor 

* 7th in Level 5 division 1 Bars. 

 
Congratulations Lilly!! 

Yesterday, Jake Hostler and Phoebe Burey attended the Hunter PSSA Touch Trials. It was 
a long, tough day of competition. Both Phoebe and Jake made it through the first cut of 
the day. As the day progressed, Jake was successful in gaining selection for the Hunter 
team. It was a fantastic effort from both Phoebe and Jake to make it as far as they did. 

Jake will now travel to Dubbo in August to compete at the state carnival. 

On Tuesday, Callum Langlois travelled to Speers Point with the Port Stephens PSSA soccer 
team to trial for the Hunter team. After a tough day of competition, including a possibles 
and probables game, he was successful in gaining selection for the Hunter soccer team. 
He will now travel to Ballina in late August to compete at the state carnival. 

Congratulations, boys — an amazing effort! 



 

 

Due to enrolled children’s life threatening Anaphylactic 
Allergic reactions to all nuts and peanut products, we 
would like to encourage families not to send these 
products to school. with their children.  These include 
peanut butter, nutella, sesame seeds, loose nuts, muesli, 
nut or chocolate bars or any products containing any type 
of nuts.  We appreciate your support in this matter.  

REGISTRATION 

Go to: www.school24.net.au 

Press the blue registration button to create your account. Enter your unique school ID number to  

help us match your account with your school. 

School Name registration ID:: 25376963 

You will then be asked to complete your personal details. Once completed click Create Account. 

ORDER YOUR SCHOOL LUNCH ORDERS OR UNIFORMS ON  SCHOOL 24 

CANTEEN 

 

CANTEEN OPENING HOURS 

WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY 

LUNCH ORDERS - 11:30am - 12:30 pm 

SNACKS - 1:30 - 2PM  (OPTIONAL) 

 

MONDAY, TUESDAY & THURSDAY 

SNACKS ONLY - 1:30 - 2PM 

Our canteen is always needing volunteers. 
If you have any spare time and would like 

to help, please log in to school 24 and 
follow the prompts. 



 

 

 Our grounds are open and are a great place to enjoy with friends and family.  

Visit https://edu.nsw.link/ShareOurSpaceExternal link for information on all  

Share Our Space schools and activities.  


